
TOWN OF TUXEDO 

Notice of Hearing 

Introductory Local Law 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been introduced before the Town Board 

of the Town of Tuxedo, on June 17, 2021, a Local Law entitled “Moratorium on Development 

Approvals,” which Local Law would continue a moratorium on development approvals currently 

expiring by temporarily suspending development approvals while the Town considers changes to 

its comprehensive plan and considers and adopts changes to its land use regulations. 

 A complete copy of the Introductory Local Law is available for inspection at the Clerk’s 

office. 

NOW THEREFORE, pursuant to Section 20 of the Municipal Home Rule Law, the Town 

Board of the Town of Tuxedo, New York, will hold a public hearing on the aforesaid 

Introductory Local Law virtually via Webex, on June 28, 2021, at 7:00 P.M., at which time all 

persons interested therein shall be heard and further details of which will be included in the 

public hearing notice, meeting agenda, and on the Town website, and 

 

 The Town of Tuxedo will make every effort to assure that the hearing is accessible to 

persons with disabilities. Anyone requiring special assistance and/or reasonable accommodations 

should contact the Town Clerk. 

 

Dated: June 18, 2021 

     By Order of the Town Board of the 

     Town of Tuxedo 

Marisa Dollbaum, Town Clerk 
 

 


